## Newsletter - Term 1

Welcome to Year 3/4 and a new academic year!

During the first term in Narnia, the children will be looking at the topic 'How is the land used in Caythorpe, now and in the past?' as well as the science enquiry question of 'Why is sound made and how do we hear it?'

## Important Date:

Friday 16<sup>th</sup> September – As part of this term's big bang the children will be taking a walk around the village to explore how the land is used.

P.E – This will be on a Monday and Wednesday for the children, so please ensure children come to school with correct kit.

Reading – Please continue to encourage your child to read every night at home. At school we are working hard to give children lots of opportunities to read and we will be providing more information about this in the coming weeks.

Times Table Rockstars – We recommend the children play this for 5 minutes every day. If children need their login providing again, then please contact me for this.

More information can always be found on the school website as well as our school Twitter @CaythorpeSchool but please do not hesitate to speak to me before and after school or via ClassDojo.

Mrs Fenwick